
 

 
 
 
 
Long Sutton County Primary School      
 
Friday 10th November 2023 Newsletter  
 
Open Morning and Evening 
 

 
It has been lovely to meet everyone who has attended our Open 
Morning or Open Evening ready for new starters in reception in 
September 2024. If you, or someone you know has missed these 
sessions and would like to come and view the school please do call 
or email the school office and we will be happy to meet with you 
and show you what we offer here at Long Sutton Primary. The link 
below will take you to the Lincolnshire admissions page. 
Apply for a school – Applying to primary or junior schools - Lincolnshire 
County Council 

If you need any help with applying for a place, please do ask at the 
school office and they will be able to help you. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Remembrance 
We were very proud of our Y6 children who visited the war memorial today to pay their respects to 
all those who have lost their lives due to war and conflict around the world. Their behaviour and 
attitude were amazing and they showed our school star values perfectly. Many thanks go to Father 
Jonathan for leading a brief service for the children.  
 
BYJO 
On the very first day back this term we were treated to an incredible concert by the Boston Youth 
Jazz Orchestra. Please do visit our school Facebook page to see a short video of one of the 
performances. The opportunity for our Key Stage 2 
children to hear live music in our hall was amazing and 
we all very much enjoyed seeing such talent. It was 
particularly inspiring for our Year 4 children who are all 
learning to play a brass instrument this term in their music 
lessons. We will be sharing details of a new club starting 
after school in January called Mash Up Jam, for those 
children who may wish to continue to learn their 
instrument. There will be a small fee for this and we are 
hoping that lots of children will want to continue so that 
they will also be able to play like the teenagers in BYJO! 
 
 

https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-admissions/apply-school/2
https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-admissions/apply-school/2


Crazy Hair Day 
 

 

 

 

As you know we now have our wonderful Pet Mentor in school – Rufus! While 

Rufus is in school there are various resources he needs to be safe, comfortable 

and to work with the children. To help raise funds towards this we have decided 

to hold a ‘Crazy Hair’ day on Monday 20th November for children in Nursery 

and School. All children may come to school on this day with crazy hair in return 

for a donation – be as creative as you like! This could be a wig, a hairstyle or 

different colours with or without accessories. If you have any questions about 

the day, please do ask your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Fair 

Many thanks to everyone who was able to support our book fair. It was great to see such support 

and it is much appreciated! You support has enabled us to gain some more fantastic new books 

for our school as well! 

 

Forthcoming dates 

 
Thursday 16th November Christmas Shopping Event 7.00pm 

School Hall 
Monday 20th November Crazy Hair Day – Nursery and School 
Thursday 23rd November SEND Coffee Afternoon @ Lutton St 

Nicholas Primary School 2.00-3.00pm 
Friday 24th November to Sunday 26th November Year 6 Residential trip to London 
Monday 11th December  Whole school Carol concert at St 

Mary’s Church - afternoon 
Tuesday 12th December  Reception Nativity 9.15 am 
Wednesday 13th December Reception Nativity 2.15 pm 
Wednesday 13th December Parent Update Event 3.20-4.20pm in 

classrooms 
Friday 15th December Whole School Santa Dash 
Monday 18th December Christmas lunch and Christmas 

jumper day 
Tuesday 19th December Pantomime in school 
Wednesday 20th December      Last day of Term 2  
Wednesday 3rd January      First Day of Term 3   
    
       
 
       


